
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK: CEREAL WITH CHEEZ-ITS, FRESH FRUIT, FRUIT COCKTAIL   LUNCH:  BEEF STEW, 
STEAMED RICE, CORN, STEAMED BROCCOLI, SALAD AND OR FRUIT. 

TODAY IS 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2020 

Special Schedule: 
PERIOD 2, QUARTER 3 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY 
ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube channel 
Lunabroadcast1831.  If no TV access, please 
read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  
Mahalo! 
 
The Hawaii State PTSA is pleased to announce 
our first ever Virtual Pumpkin decorating 
contest! This year, we invite you to enter your 
favorite pumpkin to us for a virtual contest. 
Each winner will receive a $20 gift card. For 
contest details, please visit our school website 
or Facebook page. Deadline is Wednesday, 
October 28th and winners will be announced 
via the Hawaii State PTSA Facebook page on 
Saturday, October 31st.  Please practice 
recommended social distancing if gathering 
with others to decorate your pumpkins. 
Mahalo! 

Feeling Creative? The Lahainaluna PTSA is 
pleased to announce that Lahainaluna 
students will once again have an opportunity 
to participate in National PTA’s Reflections Art 
Program.  Students may submit creative work 
in up to six art categories:  Visual Arts, 
Photography, Literature, Music Composition, 
Dance Choreography, and Film Production. 

Entries must be inspired by the 2020-2021 
theme of “I Matter Because”.  For more 
information, check our school website or 
Facebook page.  The deadline to submit is 
November 25, 2020.  Please take advantage of 
this opportunity. 

 
Anime club:  Congratulations to Katy Hussey 
who won our first ever Great Pumpkin Virtual 
Cosplay contest and Jennifer Yabo who won 
the October anime night virtual Haikyuu quiz! 
Awesome job! Just a reminder to members 
that we are still accepting designs for our t-
shirt. Our next anime night is Friday, 
November 20th. We are still accepting new 
members so please contact Mr. Shigaki at 
jon_shigaki@lahaina.k12.hi.us  Thank you! 
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